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SB 166 is another effort to hide the truth and conceal information from Oregon 

citizens about voter transparency.  In the not too distant past some counties provided 

ballot images for a nominal fee.  However, this has changed.  This bill further errodes 

trust in our election integrity making it more difficult for citizens to procure those ballot 

images at a reasonable cost.  Your vote against this bill is a vote for fair elections. 


